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ACCESS TO LEGISLATIVE PUBLIC RECORDS NOW AVAILABLE ON-LINE! 

 
 
Pittsburg, California (Thursday, February 2, 2023) – The City of Pittsburg is excited to 
announce the availability of adopted resolutions, ordinances, minute orders and minutes 
through the City’s website.   
 
“We are thrilled to bring this additional technology to the citizens of Pittsburg” said City 
Clerk, Alice Evenson.  “Not only has my goal been to advance the City technologically, 
but this also provides transparency in government by allowing all members of the public 
the opportunity to directly view items adopted by the City Council.” 
 
To access these records, please log on to www.pittsburgca.gov and click on the link for 
the City Clerk Department, Public Records.  Or follow the link below: 
 
https://www.pittsburgca.gov/services/city-clerk/legislative-documents 
 
 
For questions, comments, or concerns, please contact Melaine Venenciano, Director of 
Records and Council Services, at 252-4850 or via email at 
mvenenciano@pittsburgca.gov. 
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